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Library Update
As we head into September and the changes that come with it;
a new school year, a new season, new fall programs...we will
also be looking for new Library Board members in the near
future!

With local Municipal elections coming up next month and new
local board members being appointed shortly thereafter, now is
the time to start considering whether you might like to occupy
a seat on our Library Board.

Board meetings are monthly from September-June and are
usually no longer than one hour. Ideally, Board members will
participate in outreach and advocacy events periodically
through the year. Board members volunteer their time and
serve for 4 years, concurrent with the Township of Stirling-
Rawdon. Board members should be passionate about the library
and their community, and willing to advocate on behalf of the
Library. Members should also have an open mind, good
communication skills, and willing to work as a member of a
team committed to community service.

Watch for information about how to apply in the coming
months and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
contact us!

HOURS:

Sunday, Monday CLOSED
Tuesday - Thursday 10-7
Friday, Saturday 10-3

CONTACT US:
(613)395-2837
info@stirlinglibrary.com

Visit our website:
www.stirlinglibrary.com

Follow us on:
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                                  NO GOOD FOOD
                                  BAG FOR
                                  SEPTEMBER!

The Community Development Council of Quinte
(CDC) is working on a new service plan for our
community. CDC will contact you in September to
let you know of your new pick up day and location. 

The Good Baby Box can be ordered for
September as usual.

If you have any questions or concerns please call
the CDC office at 613-968-2466

Upcoming
Programs &
Events

Drop-in Activities
In the children's department

There's always lots to do at the
library! Next time you visit the
children's department hang out
for a bit and 
check out our 
Creation Station 
activities, maybe
colour a picture
for our colouring 
contest, try to 
solve the weekly 
riddle or put on a puppet show!

Yarn Painting
Take & Make Kit

Available September 9th

Storytime
Thursdays at 10:30am

Starting Thursday, September
8th, join us for a half hour of
stories, rhymes and songs in the
children’s department.

Recommended for children under
the age of 4 and their caregivers.
No registration required.

*PLEASE NOTE* 
THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED

ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER
6TH FOR LABOUR DAY 

Afterschool Clubs
Wednesdays at 4pm

Afterschool programs
return starting Wednesday,
September 7th! No
registration required,
everyone welcome.
Different activities every
week. Recommended for
ages 6+ 

September 7th: Lego Club
Complete Lego challenges and
have fun building with Lego

September 14th: Kids Craft Night
Cardboard Creations. Using the
provided supplies we'll use our
imaginations to make something
amazing!

September 21st: Games Club
Learn a new game and play with
others

September 28th: Cooking Club
We're making Banana Boats
with gooey marshmallows,
melted chocolate chips and
graham cracker crumbs! Yum!

Art Club
Thursdays at 6pm

After an extended hiatus,
Art Club returns! Starting
Thursday, September
15th at 6pm. 

What is Art Club you ask?
It's art games, lessons, and
activities for young artists
aged 6 & up! Drop-in, no
sign up required.

Cost is 5 bucks (proceeds
go towards supplies and
equipment for Art Club).

Everyone welcome!









(or Challenged)
Banned Book Week

Sept. 18 - 24



IN THE ART GALLERY - ADAM WOOD



We are very excited to be featuring Adam Wood's
beautiful artwork in the Gallery through  September. 



Adam is a watercolour artist born and raised in Stirling.
He discovered his love for painting about 3-4 years ago
in his mid-twenties. Wildlife and nature are Adam’s
primary subjects. He recently displayed his work at ‘Art
in the Park’ this past August at Farmtown Park.  Adam
sells originals and prints of his artwork and looks
forward to seeing where art will take him. 

 You can find Adam on Instagram @woodwatercolour 

To keep up to date with everything happening at the
library follow us on Facebook or subscribe to this
newsletter by going to www.stirlinglibrary.com

This year during library month
we're celebrating local authors!
Drop into the library on October
18th between 3 and 6pm to talk
with a number of local authors
and illustrators, learn about what
they do and how they got
published and there may even be
some books for sale!

If you are a local author or
illustrator interested in
participating in this event please
contact Haley at
haley@stirlinglibrary.com or by
calling 613-395-2837

LOCAL AUTHOR SHOWCASE
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18TH 3-6PM


